Port Norfolk Civic League
June 7, 2012
Meeting was called to order by Amy O’Donnell at 7:05 pm in the Port Norfolk Recreation Center. 
It was decided to dispense with the minutes.

The speaker called in sick.
We have 94 members.
Erika has someone new to give her the new neighbors.  She is working on the welcoming packet; she has a gift certificate from Pizza Box and is writing a welcoming letter.

Treasurer reported that the league has 2,298.29 and the parks have 511.80 for a total of 2,810.09.

Stabilization - John says to be sure to get permission for any exterior work you get done on your house.

Reflection Walk has postponed the June 16th ceremony till later in the summer.  You may still order a brick.

We have 3 homes confirmed for the home tour.

Sharon talked of the PONO Light Show. – There will be many contests. Start thinking of want you will do this Christmas.

There are 21 homes for the yard sale, $5 for a permit.  Give the money to Stephanie.

Joanne Rowe would like to beautify the corner in the business area.  She will present in August.

Amy Graham say the city has signs by need people to advocate getting them.

Officer Funkhouser reported that crime is down.  She wants everyone to watch out for the kids as they will be out of school.

Eric Keiser reported that on July 12 the neighborhood would become an official Neighborhood Watch Neighborhood.

Meet adjourned at 7:55.
